
Kyuyo SSH Activity Record 2022 (September) 

 

Advanced Science Training (Physics)（Wed, Sep 7, 2022)                                 

 Associate Professor Masahiro Maeno of the Faculty of Science, University of the Ryukyus 

gave a lecture titled "From Toys to Modern Physics", and 56 students participated. Unlike 

last year, it was a face-to-face lecture, not a remote class, so students stayed in the 

classroom after the end and spent a very meaningful time asking questions to Professor Maeno. 

 

   

 

SS Science and Mathematics Inquiry II Interim Report（Thu, Sep 14, 2022)                                          

 On September 14th, an interim report meeting was held for the 2nd year science and mathematics 

department "SS Science and Mathematics Exploration II". The presentation format was a poster 

presentation. Various presentation techniques were used, such as expressing data in charts and 

conducting experimental demonstrations. 

 

   

 

The 2nd Management and Guidance Committee（Thu, Sep 14, 2022)                   

  The 2nd SSH Management and Guidance Committee meeting was held on September 14th. The 

agenda is as follows. Regarding the Phase III application, some advice was given, such as 

"show the geographical advantage of Okinawa and internationality" and "concretize the human 

resource development process, which is one of the research and development themes." Regarding 

the content of the interim presentation, some advice was given, such as, "Why don't we 

create an environment where we can constantly learn from each other, not just at 

presentations?" 

 



<Agenda> 

① Details of SSH Phase III application 

② About the contents of the interim presentation 

 

   

 

Advanced Science Training (Information Field)（Fri, Sep 16, 2022)                      

  Postponed to November 18th due to typhoon 

 

SS Science and Mathematics Inquiry I Personnel Meeting（Thu, Sep 22, 2022)         

  We discussed the future movement of SS Science and Mathematics Inquiry I and the improvement 

of the program for the next school year. 

<Agenda> 

 ① About the results of the questionnaire for student field classification and the future 

flow of meetings 

 ② About improving the program in the science and mathematics 5-class system 

 

 

Kyushu/Okinawa district SSH staff exchange meeting（Sep 28th -29th, 2022)            

  For two days from September 28th to 29th, an exchange meeting was held for SSH staff from 

the Kyushu and Okinawa regions in Fukuoka Prefecture, and two students from our school 

participated. At the exchange meeting, we introduced our school's efforts for "co-creation 

with the community and development to SDGs", and collected information on Phase III 

applications from other schools, etc. It was a very meaningful time. 

 

 

Meeting with Okinawa Christian International School （Fri, Sep 30, 2022）               

We held a meeting with Okinawa Christian International School (OCSI) for collaboration 

from this year. It has been decided to hold the International STEAM Challenge in Okinawa 

(ISCO) in February, in which students from our school and OCSI form multinational teams to 

attempt STEAM tasks. 

 

 


